
 

Wednesday 8 May 2013  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 has worked very hard this term and their effort has been excellent. We are sure 

this will continue throughout SATS week. We would like to reward their hard work with 

a trip to Victoria Park on Friday 17 May. 

We will be heading to Victoria Park, on the bus, shortly after 9am and returning by 

1.30pm. Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch. If your child receives a 

school dinner, they will be provided with a school packed lunch.   

With the current hot weather, please ensure you send your child to school with a full 

water bottle and sun protection (sun cream, hat etc.) 

Please sign and return the slip to school by Friday 10th May. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Year 6 team 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for ………………………………………………………………… from class ………………………………… 

             

to attend the trip to  Victoria Park on  Friday 17 May 2013. 

 

 

Signed     …………………………………………………………………………… 

  

Print name   …………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Telephone number  …………………………………………………………………………… 

 


